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A note from the Principal ~ 

Dear Jefferson Families,  

We have had some excitement here on campus this past week.  Last weekend the Jefferson Band 
marched in the Ripon Almond Blossom Parade.  They did an amazing job and were commended by 
locals.  One man even drove from Ripon to Jefferson School to congratulate our students on their 
performance.  Well done band members and thank you to Ms. Gieseke!  Also, we appreciate the 
continued support our families give to our Performing Arts program.   

Furthermore, we want to thank all students that submitted art for the annual Jefferson Art Show.  All art 
was on display in our library last week.  Congratulations to the following Wildcat artists: Karina Ciu, Kylie 
Dennington, Roselyn Sandoval Vazquez, AJ Cruz, Calista Dicker, Kelly Lineweber, Kushal Meka, Russell 
Sambrano, and Leila Sardinha.  Their art will be submitted and displayed at the 85th Annual Robert T. 
McKee Student Art Exhibition at the Haggin Museum in Stockton from March 7th through May 8th    

Our Spring Program is on Wednesday, March 16th.  The 5th & 6th grade students will be performing at   
5:00 pm and the 7th & 8th grade students at 6:30 pm.  Classes have all voted on a skit, dance, or 
performance inspired by a hit movie.  They are preparing their performance as well as props for our Spring 
Program.  Please pencil in this exciting night on your calendars!! 

As always, feel free to come by or contact me at awooten@sjcoe.net or 209-835-3053 with any input.   

Sincerely, 

Alyssa Wooten 
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The Great Valley Writing Project is excited to announce that the Jefferson School District Youth Writing Camp!  
The program is for 4th through 9th grade students and will be held June 13th through June 24th from 8:30am 
to 11:30am at Anthony Traina School for $175.00.  This summer the program will also have an optional 
publication week, program running from June 13th through July 1st for $225.00.  Registration information will 
be available soon.  

~ WORD OF THE WEEK ~ 
“PLETHORA” 

pleth·o·ra 
/ˈpleTHərə/ 
noun 

1. a large or excessive amount of (something). 
“a plethora of committees and subcommittees” 
Synonyms: excess, overabundance, superabundance, surplus, glut superfluity, 
surfeit, profusion; More 

2. MEDICINE 
an excess of a bodily fluid, particularly blood. 
 

~ Weekly Information ~ 

Monday: 3/7 ~ MINIMUM DAY 
Tuesday: 3/8 ~ GATE TESTING @ 2:45 Media 
Room, Board Meeting @ D.O. 6:30 
Wednesday: 3/9 ~ ASB meeting 
Thursday: 3/10 ~ PFA meeting @ Monticello 3:15 
Friday: 3/11 ~ SPIRIT-Excessive Accessories, Magic 
Club Media Room 

 
 

 
 

BASKETBALL 

3/07 – 5th practice @ 1:10, 7/8th practice @ 3:45 
3/08 – 5th GAME @ home 3:45, 6th practice @ 
2:45 (cafeteria), 7th/8th GAME @ home 4:30 
3/09 – 6th GAME @ home 3:45, 7/8th practice 2:40 
(cafeteria) 
3/10 – 5th GAME @ home 4:30, 6th GAME @ 
home 3:45, 7th/8th practice @ 2:45 (cafeteria) 
3/11 – 5th practice @ 2:45 (OUTSIDE), 6th practice 
@ 2:45 

 
 

 HAPPY, HAPPY BIRTHDAY MS. LOPOPOLO   
ON SUNDAY, MARCH 13TH 


